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September 9, 2016

Angela Gauthier

Director of Education

Toronto Catholic District School Board
80 Sheppard Avenue East

Dear Ms Gauthier:

In celebration of the recent canonization of Blessed Mother Teresa, and in consideration of TCDSB
Policy S.07 regarding school names, we, the undersigned, respectfully request a name change for
our school Blessed Mother Teresa Catholic Secondary School.

After much consultation with the Superintendent. the local school Trustee. the CSPC chair, the staft
of the school. the pastor of St. Barnabas Parish and the wider school community, we request that

our school be renamed St. Mother Teresa Catholic Academy.

We would appreciate your consideration of this recommendation.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Malcolm,
Superintendent of Schools, Area 7




